
From: Jerry BigEagle
To: EFSEC (EFSEC)
Subject: RE: EFSEC Hop Hill Application Notice - Cowlitz Indian Tribe
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2023 8:59:42 AM

External Email

Hello,
 
I have received this Project Information (Proposed Hop Hill Solar Project by HOHI bn, LLC)(WA
EFSE Council)(letter). Is this project on city property? Will there be a IDP and a Cultural Resources
Assessment completed? If so, please provide this as soon as its completed. Also, a DAHP review
should be through the State WISAARD database and please provide that information when
available.
I appreciate your coordination.
 
Thank you, náxʷɬqʷulʼas (thank you) 
 
Jerry BigEagle
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer, Cowlitz Indian Tribe

Physical: 4217 NW 319th St
Ridgefield, WA  98642
 
Mailing: PO Box 2547
Longview, WA 98632
 
O – 360-353-9924
C – 360-916-1582
F – 360-577-6207
 
The confidentiality of this message is protected by Federal Law and Tribal Code.  Nothing in this
message constitutes a waiver of the Tribe’s Sovereign Immunity. All Archaeological Sites are exempt from public

disclosure per RCW 42.56.300

 
www.cowlitz.org
 
 

From: EFSEC (EFSEC) <efsec@efsec.wa.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 18, 2023 5:55 PM
To: PermitReview <permitreview@cowlitz.org>
Subject: EFSEC Hop Hill Application Notice - Cowlitz Indian Tribe
 

WARNING: This email originated outside of the Cowlitz Indian Tribe.
Please verify sender before replying, opening attachments or clicking

mailto:jbigeagle@cowlitz.org
mailto:efsec@efsec.wa.gov
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.cowlitz.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cefsec%40efsec.wa.gov%7Ce1846b5d8031407731d408dafa3e859d%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638097443820079657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sOHb33%2BfxC74ocmQSlHv9t2D8V7ElBrIpH0j5r2V8xw%3D&reserved=0


on links.
 
Good afternoon,
 
Please see attached.
 
Thanks,
 
Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council
 
 


